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III

Subject ISO 9001:2015 Quality Management System (QMS) Certifications

September 27, 2019Date

x------ x

The Department of Budget and Management (DBM) is updating their database in the 
Government Quality Management Committee (GQMC) webpage, which shall be used as 
basis of validating agencies for the FY 2019 Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) of State 
Universities and Colleges (SUCs). Through the Commission on Higher Education, GQMC- 
DBM is requesting the following:

1. SUCs with ISO 9001:2015 Quality Management System (QMS) 
Certifications/Recertifications from September 1, 2018 to August 31, 2019 
containing the following details:

^ Scope 
s Site/s covered 
^ Date of issuance 
s Certification body

2. Certified True Copies of the ISO 9001-2015 Certificates

In this regard, SUCs are requested to submit the above-mentioned data/certifications to 
this Office on or before October 1, 2019, for consolidation and transmittal to GQMC-DBM.

Prompt action on this memorandum is desired.
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